
 

 

 
Friday, 3rd May 2024 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have arranged a trip for Squirrels to visit Whipsnade Zoo. This trip has always 
proved to be an exciting and worthwhile experience that the children enjoy. 
 
The trip will take place on Tuesday, 11th June 2024. All children will require a 
packed lunch in a carrier bag (no fizzy drinks or nuts please.) As all Key Stage 1 
children are entitled to a free school meal, we are happy to provide a packed lunch 
if you prefer, including a cheese roll, vegetable sticks, biscuit & fruit. Please return 
the slip below at your earliest convenience, so the correct number of lunches are 
ordered. The lunch will not include a drink so you will need to provide this.  
 
We will leave school at 9.00am and return in time for the end of the school day. All 
children will need to wear school uniform and trainers or comfortable shoes as they 
will be walking around the zoo all day. 
  
The cost for this trip will be £10.30 per child. The cost includes transport and a 
workshop on life cycles, the school has an annual membership. We are asking for 
a voluntary contribution of this amount. Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions 
are received the trip cannot take place.  
 
To make payment and give consent for the trip, please could you log onto your 
child’s Eduspot (School Money) account no later than Monday 3rd June 2024.  
 
If you would like to volunteer on the day, please contact Mrs. Miles by email 
(smiles@bramingham.net) to express your interest. We thank you for your support 
and if we receive more offers of help than we can accommodate we will draw 
names from a hat. 
 
Kind Regards, 
The Reception Class Team 
 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Whipsnade Zoo Trip Year R (11.06.24) 
 
Child’s Full Name _________________________________________________________ 
 
I would like to order a packed lunch from the school, and I will provide a drink.       YES/NO 
 
I will provide a packed lunch from home.                                                                  YES/NO 
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